
9. 	Correspondence dated April 9, 2014 from Dr. Ved Tandan, President-Elect, 
Ontario Medical Association requesting proclamation of May 1, 2014 as 'Doctor's 
Day' in the Town of Newmarket. (Proclamation to be advertised prior to Council 
adoption) 

a) THAT the correspondence dated April 9, 2014 from Dr. Ved Tandan, 
President-Elect, Ontario Medical Association be received and the following 
recommendations be adopted: 

i) THAT the Town of Newmarket proclaim May 1, 2014 as 'Doctor's Day'; 

ii) AND THAT the proclamation be advertised in the Town Page advertisement 
and on the Town's website www.newmarket.ca  

10. 	Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of Management Minutes 
of February 18 and March 18, 2014. 

a) THAT the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of 
Management Minutes of February 18 and March 18, 2014 be received. 

11. 	Item 8 of the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of 
Management Minutes of February 18, 2014 regarding Development and 
Infrastructure Services Report - Engineering Services 2013-58 dated January 
13, 2014 regarding Skateboards/Bicycles Etc. on Main Street. 

a) THAT Development and Infrastructure Services Report - Engineering Services 
2013-58 dated January 13, 2014 be received and the Main Street District 
Business Improvement Area Board of Management recommend a courtesy 
campaign be implemented to compel users to dismount bicycles, skateboards or 
any other travel mode in the Downtown Main Street and the Heritage 
Conservation District Plan areas. 

12. 	Item 3f) of the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of 
Management Minutes of March 18, 2014 regarding street closure. 

THAT Item 3f) of the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of 
Management Minutes of March 18, 2014 listed below be referred to staff. 

THAT the Main Street District Business Improvement Area Board of 
Management requests that the Town of Newmarket Public Works staff install 
rolling casters on all the large flower pots that are placed on Main Street during 
the summer months in an effort to utilize the pots as barriers when the street is 
closed to vehicular traffic. 
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13. 	Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014. 

a) THAT the Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 be 
received. 

	

14. 	Item 6 of the Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 
regarding Environmental Vision Follow-up. 

a) THAT the recommendations contained within Item 6 of the Environmental 
Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 listed below regarding 
Environmental Vision Follow-Up be referred to staff as part of the overall 
Committee review to be undertaken in the new term of Council. 

i) THAT Council direct staff to find a dedicated staff resource to coordinate 
environmental matters, establish environmental priorities based on best 
practice guidelines, seek appropriate funding and provide environmental 
accountability reporting within the Town of Newmarket; 

ii) AND THAT an environmental accountability report be prepared each year for 
presentation to Council and the public; 

iii) AND THAT Council reaffirm the 2008 draft environmental vision statement 
pending the preparation of a draft Community Environmental Plan; 

iv) AND THAT Council recommend to the new Council that budget priority be 
given in the next term of Council to fund the PCP Community Environmental 
Plan. 

	

15. 	Item 7 of the Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 
regarding Garbage/Waste By-law Review. 

a) THAT the recommendations contained within Item 7 of the Newmarket 
Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 regarding 
Garbage/Waste By-law Review listed below be referred to staff. 

i) WHEREAS staff and NEAC recommended approximately four years ago a 
plan to reduce the amount of garbage bags picked up at curbside; and 

ii) WHEREAS Council decided that more time was needed before making a 
change; and 

iii) WHEREAS green bin success continues to reduce the need for actual 
garbage to be picked up; and 

Town of Newmarket I Committee of the Whole Minutes — Monday, April 28, 2014 



iv) WHEREAS there have been successful program to use clear plastic bags 
with Aurora being the first to proceed in the N6 municipalities; 

v) It is therefore recommended that Council direct staff to prepare a report on 
waste reduction and curbside garbage pickup; 

vi) AND THAT such report addresses the waste strategy and communication 
implementation plan; 

vii) AND THAT NEAC be consulted on any recommendations included in the 
plan; 

viii) AND THAT the report be presented to Council in the first quarter of 2015. 

	

16. 	Item 8 of the Environmental Advisory Committee Minutes of March 5, 2014 
regarding Neighbourhood Community Gardens. 

a) THAT staff consult with representatives of the York Region Food Network and 
if agreeable, that staff be authorized to undertake the works associated with the 
request listed below: 

i) WHEREAS there is no additional requirement for water to be provided at the 
existing community gardens; 

ii) THEREFORE be it resolved that Council authorize an extension of two rows at 
the existing community gardens; 

iii) AND THAT NEAC contribute a maximum of $500.00 toward plowing and site 
preparation. 

	

17. 	Newmarket Public Library Board Minutes of February 19, 2014. 

a) THAT the Newmarket Public Library Board Minutes of February 19, 2014 be 
received. 

	

18. 	Legislative Services Corporate Policy Committee Joint Report 2014-11 - 
Protection of Personal Information. 

a) THAT Legislative Services and Corporate Policy Committee Joint Report 
2014-11 regarding the New Corporate Policy - Protection of Personal Information 
Policy CORP.1-08 be received; and that the attached Protection of Personal 
Information Policy CORP.1-08 be approved. 

Town of Newmarket I Committee of the Whole Minutes — Monday, April 28, 2014 


